
 

Tech Time! 

April 25th - April 29th, 2016 

 

Dear Friends, 

Welcome back to another exciting edition of Tech Time featuring 
technology wonders created by tech-savvy students! For this edition, the super 
student coders and I invite you to revisit our coding display by using the link 
below. We have continued to add new projects, since our last edition, that involve 
artist sequencing. During this challenge, fourth grade coders needed to create a 
program to complete an image using sequential steps! 

Coding 

Our next edition of Tech Time will be during the week of May 9th, and will 
include another link so you can check out more of our ‘coderific’ programs. This 
edition will also be the last ‘Tech Time’ for this school year. Until then, happy 
computing, be well, and stay tuned for some exciting technology news in the 
coming weeks! 

 

In friendship, 

Teacher Scott and the Student Volunteers 

 

 

 

image courtesy of: https://code.org 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ghjyKd_97HYD3NjPDcfLVoWxy3d4HEqHZ8czG6-2Jn0/edit?usp=sharing

